
From: Cadenasso, Eugene
Sent: 10/14/2010 4:25:24 PM

Yura, Jane (70=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JKY 1 )/ed
Redact

To:
Redacted Redacted
Redacted

Myers, Richard A. (richard.myers@cpuc.ca.gov); Mulligan, Jack M. 
(jack.mulligan@cpuc.ca.gov)

Cc:

Bcc:
Subject: Re: San Bruno bill relief Supplemental AL items

To PG&E,

One other thing, the Supplemental AL should also
replace in its entirety and supercede the original AL filed September, 28,
2010. Let me know if you have any questions.

From: Cadenasso, Eugene
Sent:
Thursday, October 14, 2010 12:25 PM 
To: 'Yura, Jane';[Redacted

Redacted
Cc: Myers, Richard A.; Mulligan, Jack
M.
Subject: San Bruno bill relief Supplemental AL 
items
Importance: High

Attached is a list
of items that should be included in the Supplement Advice Letter (AL) to 
PG&E AL 3155-G/3739-E ( I discussed this with Daren previously). This 
is not necessarily an exhaustive list; PG&E should also discuss any other 
items in the Supplement AL necessary to fully describe the bill relief 
program. Please let me know when you anticipate filing the Supplemental 
AL; it should be done as soon as possible. Call me with any 
questions. Thank you.

Eugene
Cadenasso

SB GT&S 0026484
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